
 
 
 
 
December 21, 2023 
 
Dr. Sara Dumit 
Los Alamos National Laboratory 
Radiation Protection Division, MS: G761 
Los Alamos, NM 87545 
sarad@lanl.gov 
 
 
Re: IRPA 16 Young Professional Award in Radiation Protection 
 
 
Dear Dr. Dumit: 
 
We are writing to inform you that you have been selected to be the Health Physics Society (HPS) nominee for the IRPA 16 
Young Professional Award in Radiation Protection, to be presented at the 16th International Congress, taking place on July 
7-12, 2024, in Orlando, Florida. Congratulations!  
 
As the Associate Society representing the United States, the HPS is honored to provide you with funding (sponsored by 
the MJW Companies) to attend the joint IRPA 16 / 69th HPS Annual Meeting as follows: 

• Meeting registration fees  
• Round trip economy airfare to Orlando, Florida 
• Up to 6 night’s hotel accommodation at the conference venue (Rosen Shingle Creek) 
• Per diem for meals 

 
As a condition for the award, you must create a one-minute video summarizing the main aspects of your presentation for 
HPS to submit to IRPA 16. Please follow the instructions in the IRPA Rule (sent in earlier email) to submit the video by 
December 31, 2023. In addition, per IRPA award rules, a full paper of the presentation must be submitted at least one 
month before the start of the conference. 
 
Again, congratulations and thank you for your excellent contributions to radiation protection and the Health Physics 
Society.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Elizabeth Brackett, CHP  Dr. Chu Wang, CHP   Dr. Jason Harris 
HPS President 2023-2025    President     Chair  
     Early-Career Professionals Section Academic Education Committee 
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